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April 6, 2021 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

 

Hello, we are happy to let you know that there have been no further positive results.  

 

The results from the residents on Kilkenny have now all been received and are all negative.  Given 

the exposure risk was with only one sitter and one resident, Ottawa Public Health has removed the 

full isolation precautions on Kilkenny.   Residents can now have their meals in the dining room 

and the required PPE is masks and eye protection.  

 

Donegal should be off of isolation precautions on April 7th at midnight, so the actual precautions 

will be over on Thursday.  We will need to wait for Ottawa Public Health to authorize the 

reduction of the isolation precautions. 

 

 

Be well and stay safe,  

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


